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From: Jashawn <parentsforprotection@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:40 PM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject:
 

 
Attention:  Summit Hill School District 161 
 
Mrs. Julie Stearns,
 
Please send me electronic copies of all emails between board president Jim Martin and 
Joy Murphy from July 1, 2023 to 
September 30, 2023.  This is request for electronic copies, and therefore should incur no fee.  
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